
 

 
 
 
School/other Information & Website: 
For menus follow the link: http://www.grantleyfountains.co.uk/docs/letters/Menu_Spring_19.pdf 
 

All previous newsletters are also available online. http://www.grantleyfountains.co.uk/Archived-
Newsletters/ 
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If you want your child to attend any Clubs during the next half term, please 
ensure you sign up and make payment as soon as possible.  Clubs will 
unfortunately be cancelled if there are insufficient numbers to make them viable 
to run. 
 

Clubs 

Attendance 
Week commencing 18th February, the whole school attendance was 97.74%. Well done to 

Class 1 who has achieved the top attendance of 100% 

Diary 

Dates 

Friday 1st Mar Hansel & Gretel - Grantley Village Hall  

Monday 4th Mar School re-opens 

Monday 4th Mar Athletics Class 3 (Outwood Academy – Ripon) 

Thurs 7th Mar World Book Day – Come dressed as a Character from a book 

Tues 19th Mar Healthy Child Team – Height & Weight (Reception & Y6) 

Weds 20th Mar Class 3 Trip – Stump Cross Caverns 

Thurs 21st Mar Class 4 Trip – Roseberry Topping 

 

Thank you to everyone who bought tickets for the Valentine's Party the event was a great success. The 
children had great fun and showed off their dance moves. The event raised over £250! 
 
Our next meeting is on Tuesday 12th March in the School Hall.  
 
Further to our previous letter we are still on the hunt to find a group of people (a 10k committee) to take over 
the organising of the race for 2020. We hope by having a committee running the event this may mean we get 
more people signing up to help as we can share out the responsibilities rather than just one person organising 
the event. 

If you would be interested in joining this committee or finding out some more information please 
contact school by email admin@grantleyfountains.n-yorks.sch.uk or speak to Miss Rogers or Mark Reed. 

 
 

Action Please ensure you regularly check your ParentPay account and ensure all debit 

balances are cleared. 

Class 2 are building an igloo! 
We need 2 pint and 4 pint plastic milk bottles. Please can you save the bottles 
over the holiday and send them in to school empty and washed with lids please.  
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